
INVESTOR DAY SAVE THE DATE:  
 
Sotera Health Company (“Sotera Health” or the “Company”) (Nasdaq: 
SHC), a leading global provider of mission-critical end-to-end 
sterilization solutions and lab testing and advisory services for the 
healthcare industry, today announced that it will host an investor 
event in New York on Wednesday, November 20, 2024. Invitations 
will be distributed, and more information will be forthcoming, in 
October. 
 
If you would like to attend this event in person, please 
contact ir@soterahealth.com. The number of spots available for this 
event is limited and admittance will be only via written confirmation 
from Sotera Health. Those unable to attend may listen through a live, 
or replay, webcast found on the Presentations and Events section of 
the Sotera Health Investor Relations site. 
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